

## OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS Website: <a href="mailto:www.cuk.ac.ke">www.cuk.ac.ke</a>, Email: <a href="mailto:registrar-aa@cuk.ac.ke">registrar-aa@cuk.ac.ke</a>

## **INTERNAL MEMO**

TO:

All Certificate, Diploma and Bachelors

REF: CUCK/A/178

degree students

FROM:

Registrar (AA)

DATE: 28th August, 2017

RE: OPENING DATES FOR 2017/2018 ACADEMIC YEAR

The Co-operative University of Kenya (CUK) wishes to advise students of the revised opening dates as follows:

1st year 1st semester (new) students

- 5<sup>th</sup> September, 2017

All other continuing students

- 11th September, 2017

We apologize for the inconveniences caused.

David B. Otiende Registrar (AA)

## Copy to:

Vice Chancellor Deputy Vice Chancellor, AA Deputy Vice Chancellor, CDRI Deputy Vice Chancellor, FPA Registrar, FPA Dean, SBE Dean, SCCD Director, DCel Director, BPS Director, Nairobi Campus Director, Mombasa Campus Director, Meru Campus Finance Officer Cateress **House Keeping Section** PRO Chairman CUKSU Academic Secretary, CUKSU All Course Representatives